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NEWSLETTER 

 

SATURDAY 23 APRIL 2016 

This Saturday will be a huge club date with 12 home games including the first of our first grades 
double header.  The first grade women’s side is playing at 4.00pm and the first grade men’s side 
is playing at 5.30pm.  Both games are against our old rivals Wolves. 

Food, meals and drinks will be available for most of the day. 

This season Jack Martin is the coach of the first grade women’s team and Trid Woodhouse is his 
assistant.  Kerry Gallagher is the team manager and Holly White is the team captain.  Kate 
Siddell is not playing this season as she and Sam Pike have relocated to Nannup. 

This season we see the return of Alicia Broom who was missing last season through injury.  We 
are also pleased to report the return of our English player, Lauren Turner.  The team has 
recruited two new players from Europe, Jessica Reimann from Germany and Takara Haines from 
UK. 

SUNDAY 1 MAY 2016 

This day is also a double header at McGillivray with the first grade men playing Guildford at 
2.30pm and the first grade women playing NCR at 4.00pm. 

TEAM NUMBERS 

This season the uni associates women have nominated a further team making a total of 9.  The 
greater university club will this season field 81 teams. 

 Women Men Total 

Seniors  9  12  21 

Uni Associates  9  5  14 

Juniors  13  15  28 

J 3 – 4    10 

J 1 – 2    8 

    81 

This is an extraordinary achievement when you consider that this is all done by volunteers. 

The J 1 – 2 and J 3 – 4 are being organised by club legends Peter Swingler and Todd Knox. 

AGM 

The club AGM will be held at the club rooms at 7.15pm on Thursday 28 April 2016.  The financial 
report for the club will be presented at this meeting. 



 

 
uwa hockey newsletter - 20 april 2016 (2) 
 

 
   
 

PO Box 145 Floreat Forum WA 6014 ● www.uwahockey.org.au  

University of Western Australia Hockey Club 

STATE UNDER 15 TEAM 

Last week we reported that Christian Starkie had been selected in the State under 15 team.  
Christian is in the State under 18 squad.  It is in fact his younger brother, Sam who has been 
selected in the State under 15 team.  Sam is a goal keeper with great potential. 

FEES 

Fees are due for payment on 16 April 2016.  If you haven’t paid them yet then you are late. 

FRESHERS UV/GLOW PARTY 

The first major senior club social event of the year is on this Saturday night. 

LAST WEEKS SENIOR RESULTS 

Mens Womens 

Ones 6:4 win  Ones No game 

Twos 5:0 win  Twos No game 

Threes 3:3 draw  Threes 2:1 win 

Fours 1:2 loss  Fours No game 

Fives 1:0 win  Fives 0:3 loss 

Sixes 5:2 win  Sixes 4:1 win 

Sevens 0:2 loss  Sevens 2:3 loss 

Eights 0:7 loss  Eights 1:2 loss 

Nines 1:1 draw  Nines 0:2 loss 

Tens 4:3 win    

Elevens 3:1 win    

Twelves 3:1 win    

 

QUIZ NIGHT 

The senior club quiz night is on Wednesday 25 May.  Emma Bott is looking for people to donate 
prizes for this event. 

 


